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MINUTES N. 2 

 

On July 7th, 2021, at 2:15 pm via Microsoft Teams the Selection Committee of the “Concorso” for 

admission at the PhD programme in "Management, Finance and Accounting (hereinafter referred 

to as "the Programme") - XXXVII cycle" appointed by the Rectoral Decree n. 759 of June 10th, 

2021, held its meeting of the “Concorso”, to which it applied the legislative provisions on public 

“Concorsi”, to carry out the oral tests via remote call. 

 

The Selection Committee identified the criteria for the evaluation of the oral test: 

• ability to analyse and to discuss economic and social phenomena with a scientific approach; 

 

• motivation towards scientific research; 

 

• solving test of general knowledge and logical reasoning 

 

Since the applicants Borroni Stefano and Dall’Armellina Alberto did not confirm their participation to the 

oral test, the Selection Committee stated their withdrawal from the selection. 

 

Referring to the minutes n.1 and to the list of applicants allowed to continue the selection published on 

University website, starting from 2.30 pm, using audio and video conferencing (Microsoft Teams), the 

following applicants were contacted and  had sent the necessary information to the remote connection: 

CERVELLO LORENZO 

CIMINI STEFANO 

CORTI SAMUELE 

DE SILVA CRISTINA 
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DORREGO VIERA JUAN IGNACIO 

MAGNAPERA CLAUDIA 

MATERA ANDREA 

PAGANI MARCO PIO CARLO 

 

According to the announcement, the interviews were carried out according to the evaluation criteria until 

6.00 pm. 

 

The interviews will continue on Thurdsay July 8th from 2.30 pm. 

 

These minutes, after reading and approval, were signed at 6.15 pm. 

 

Castellanza, July 7th, 2021 

 

 

 

The Selection Committee President 

Prof. Valentina Lazzarotti    

 


